From:Emma Burle

Sent:5 Sep 2018 15:32:21 +0100

To:Emma Burle

Subject:FW: East Walls Hotel 13/00349/LAPRE

From: Lynne Waller F
Sent: 05 September :

To: Licensing
Subject: Fwd: East Walls Hotel 13/00349/LAPRE

Sent from my 1Phone

Begin forwarded message:

From: -

Date: 5 September 2018 at 14:31:18 BST
To: <licencing(@cichester.gov.uk>
Subject: East Walls Hotel 13/00349/LLAPRE

Lynne Waller
33 Little London
Chichester
West Sussex
PO19 1PL

Dear Sirs

[ am writing with reference to the East Walls Hotel Alcohol licence application
13/00349/LAPRE

[ Would like to register my support for its approval.Celia and Damon have worked
tirelessly to create an outstanding and beautiful boutique hotel which 1s a true asset to the
area and Chichester.It 1s small and tasteful aiming at the top end of the market and I
believe 1t will attract affluent guests who will add to the local economy.I don't envisage
that their type of clientele will be noisy or exhibit unsociable behaviour and 1t 1s
imperative for a hotel of this genre to be able to serve alcohol to its guests

As a resident I can tell you that we do have problems with noise here but 1t's rowdy
people cutting through from the town ,delivery vehicles at early hours and of course
worst offenders of all the Seagulls!

I hope that you will be granting the hotel its licence as we are very short of beautiful
upmarket venues and I believe that they are a much required addition to the city centre



Yours sincerely
Lynne Waller

Sent from my iPad

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be
monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.



